FCC March Board Meeting Minutes
The Board of FCC met 3/16/23 with the following in attendance:  Reverend Colby Smith, John Funkhouser, Patricia Calvert, John Caywood, Jane Boyd, Margaret Clark, Darell Rickmers, Mary Emily Gross, Jack Jones, Stephen Hinkle and  Patsy Clevenger
John Funkhouser opened the meeting with prayer and devotion
The minutes of 2/16/23 were approved on a motion made by Jane Boyd and seconded by Darell Rickmers.
The finance report was discussed,  specifically some restricted funds that have gone unused for some time.

1)	Courtyard Stones funds need to be discussed with the Lockhart family.
2)	Ladies Night Out funds
3)	Several Older funds
4)	Love Fund - possibility of moving 5% a year

The congregation needs to be made aware of the availability of it when there is a need.  Also the congregation needs to be made aware of who makes the decision on its use.  As per policy there is a committee of 3 that makes those decisions.  Also, it is an appropriate use of Love Funds to supplement Wednesday night meals provided by Alice and Jay Reynolds.
On a motion by John Caywood and seconded by Patricia Calvert the finance report was approved.


